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The School of Political Science and Economics 

Waseda University 

 

Changes in the Admission Schemes of  

the School of Political Science and Economics, English-based Degree Program 

(from 2026 Intake Onwards) 

 

After careful examination of the current admission schemes, the School of Political Science 

and Economics has decided to discontinue the below two admission schemes as of the 2026 

intake for its English-based Degree Program. The last intake for the following admission 

schemes will be in 2025. Please make sure to pay attention to the changes listed below if you 

plan to apply to the School of Political Science and Economics for the 2026 intake onwards. 

 

１．Admission by Transfer 

 

２．Admission by Change of School 

 

<For inquiries> 

Admissions Team of the School of Political Science 

and Economics, Waseda University 

E-mail：spse-edp@list.waseda.jp 


